T

Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

January 21, 1954

F. Olsen

2808 Liberty Benk Bldg.

Oklahoma City, (kla. Ret Acreage Woolworth #1
Sec, 26=24-36

Dear Sir:

Referring to your letter of January 18th, 1955, rclative to the increase
in acreage for your Woolworth #1 26~24~36, we wich to advise that we did
receive all the communitization instruments to whick you refer. Upon re-
ceipt of the notice that you had comunitized the tcreage we expected you
to make application to our Sante Fe office for the operstion of a non-
standard proration umt under Order R-520, but I am advised by our Santa
Fe office that no such application has been received. In order to avoid
further delay in the matter of increasing the acresge it is suggested,

therefore, that you file the aprlication for & nor-stundard proration unit
as early as possible,

Yours very truly,

CIL CONSERVATION CCMMIGSION

A. L. Pomr’ J!‘-
Proration Menager

MP/hs

cc~ W. B. Macey
0il Comudssion
Sente Fe, New Mexico
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